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BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

NOTICE OF WORKSHOP
TO

ALL INTERESTED PERSONS

RE: UNDOCKETED STUDY OF LIFELINE

ISSUED: Jeptember 28, 1998

NOTICE is hereby given that the staff of the Florida Public
Service Commission will conduct a workshop, in the above-referenced
undocketed study, to which all persons are invited, at the
following time and place:

9:30 a.m., Tuesday, October 20, 1998
Room 152, Betty Easley Conference Center
4075 Esplanade Way

Tallahassee, Florida

To participate by telephone, call the following number on
Tuesday, October 20, 1998 at 9:30 a.m.: Non-Suncom (B50)921-5¢01 or
Suncom (850)291-5601.

EURPOSE

The purpose of this workshop is to provide interested persons
an opportunity to review and discuss Florida’'s Lifeline Assistance
Plan (Lifeline)., Staff is soliciting input regarding automatic
enrollment in Lifeline for eligible persons, a written application
form, or other means to increase participation in the program. We
also would like to receive input regarding subscription to
ancillary services by Lifeline participants,. All interested
persons are welcomed to participate. Participation by agencies
administering low-income programs is encouraged.

If you wish to comment but cannot attend the workshop, please
file your comments with Anne Marsh, Division of Communications,
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 3239%-0850, on or
before October 20, 1998, specifically referencing Undocketed Study
of Lifeline.
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